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March 8,1938

Mr John Lohmeyer

Senior Project Engineer
ANSI X3T79.2 Chalrman
NCR Corporation

3718 N. Rock Road
Wichita,Kansas,67226

Dear John

We just wished to advise you that we held an opening meeting
with AMP in Harrisburg last week to discuss compatibility
between the newly accepted high density standard and JAE's
current TX7 which we presented at the Phoenix meeting. The
object of our discussion of course being to bring our
connector into compliance with the SCSI standard.

The meeting was held with Mr C. Ed Reynolds and Bob
Whiteman of AMP,both of whom were extremely helpfull and
cooperative in this endeavor and who obviously share the SCSI
committee objectives of developing this new standard in an open
professional atmo%phere.

As a result of the meeting, we have been able ‘to specifically
identify the areas where our parts differ from the standard and.
what actions we must take to comply. In additions part dimensions
were shared,and will be further,for inclusion in the spec
envelop. I should add that our individual company connectors are
face plug compatible with only minor exceptioms. Our latches do
however require some modification.

Finally,please be assured that we will continue to work in
concert with the AMP Staff to bring about a compatible solution
and also a completely documented standard.

JAE wil be in attendance at the next meeting in April. We wish
to be an active contributing member of the committee and to
offer our corporate resources in whatever way we can be of
service.

Your uly

T

Martin L. Pullam
General Manager,Staff

cc: C. E. Reynolds AMP Inc.
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